
MOANA WEEKLY UPDATE 

 
Schedule 

 

Monday, 10/26  6:00-8:00 Full Cast  Block/Review Act II 

Wednesday, 10/28 6:00-8:00 Ocean Chorus  Choreography 

Saturday, 10/31  1:00-1:30 Ocean Chorus  Choreography 

   1:30-3:00 Full Cast  Music 

   3:00-4:30 Full Cast  Run Act I Off-Book 

   4:30-5:30 See “Costumes” Below Costume Painting Make-up 

Monday, 11/2  6:00-6:30 “Logo Te Pate”  Music 

   6:30-8:00 “Logo Te Pate”  Choreography 

Wednesday, 11/4 6:00-8:30 Grass Skirt Wearers Skirt Making 

Saturday, 11/7  1:00-2:00 Full Cast  Music 

   2:00-3:00 Full Cast  Run Act I Off-Book 

   3:00-4:00 Full Cast  Run Act II 

   4:00-4:30 “Te Fiti Restored” Choreography w/ Costume Change 

 

Music 

 

Our biggest challenge with performing this show with face shields will be volume; the students will need to 

sing with strong vocal projection.  How next Saturday’s run of Act I will go will be that each time the cast is not 

loud enough on a song, they will have to start over until it is.  As a reminder, this will also be their first run off-

book, so they will need to know the words in order to achieve this as well.  Please make sure the students are 

practicing their music at a strong volume.  This is not a subtle show; with the exception of maybe “Tulou 

Tagaloa”, if your child cannot be heard throughout your whole house when they are practicing, they are 

probably not being loud enough. 

 

costumes 
 

Costume painting went quite smoothly, all things considered.  However, not everyone was able to make 

today’s rehearsal.  Some people were able to find time to paint a couple of the costumes for absent cast 

members, but not the majority of them.  If you are on the list below, please plan on staying late next Saturday 

(as indicated above) to paint your costume: 



Caitlin Shorey 

Daytona Walsh 

Haley Osborne 

Kenly Cooper 

Luke Patterson 

Rhiley Goss 

 

Our second round of skirt making will be two Wednesdays from now.  Everyone who wears a grass skirt 

should be there, as the skirts can always be made thicker.  We will need at least four or five parents to help 

with cutting and distributing ribbon.  If you are available, please email productionteam@thehcpac.org.  As a 

reminder, clearances are required for parent volunteers and can be submitted here.   

 

Grand Reopening 
 

Our cast has been asked to perform a number at HCPAC’s Grand Reopening Cabaret the evening of Saturday, 

November 14th as a promotion for the show.  Before determining what number that will be, I need to know if 

anyone will not be available.  If your student(s) will not be able to participate that evening, please email 

productionteam@thehcpac.org at your earliest convenience.  All others, please mark this on your calendars.  

More information on the event can be found here. 
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